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	For Immediate Release: August 12, 2014

	


Public Education Commission Schedules Meeting in Albuquerque for Tuesday, August 19, 2014
SANTA FE – The New Mexico Public Education Commission (PEC) has scheduled a meeting on Tuesday, August 19, 2014 at 8:30 a.m. in Embassy #3 at the Hotel Eleganté, 2020 Menaul NE, Albuquerque, NM 87107.
The agenda can be found at:  http://ped.state.nm.us/ped/PECmeetings2014.html.
Following the meeting, the PEC will continue to hold Community Input Hearings for new charter school applicants. (See attached schedule.)
For more information, call Beverly Friedman, PEC Liaison, at 505-827-6661.
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